September 16, 2013

Dear Hiteon Parents,

Right now the Hiteon Parent Teacher Club & Valley Cinema have scheduled a program of family movies for your children. We are presenting 10 quality pictures for \$\frac{\sum 10.00 per child}{\sum per child}\$ — your child gets to see 10 movies with an adult for only \$10 (see attached flyer). Parents accompanied with children holding season tickets are admitted FREE!

Our program will begin on Saturday, October 5th.

Matinees will be shown each Saturday and Sunday at 9:30 am,
12:00 noon, and 2:30 pm; and an additional showing on Sunday at
5:30 pm; and Monday and Tuesday at 4:00 and 6:30 pm. The box
office opens at 9:00 am Saturday & Sunday, 3:30 pm on Monday
and Tuesday.

Please place a check (made out to Hiteon PTC) or exact cash in an envelope with your child's name, grade, and teacher name. Once the money is received, we will place the tickets in an envelope and your child will return it home.

If you want your tickets before the first showing, we must receive your order and money by Wednesday, October 2nd.

If you have any questions, contact Sue (503) 590-3141 or Ilirija (503) 526-0481 or email us at vp1fundraising@hiteonptc.org.

Sincerely,			
Hiteon PTC			
*******	******	****	*****
VALLEY CINE	MA MOVIE TICKE	T OR	DER FORM
Student Name	Grade/Teach	er/_	Qty
	FOR PTC USE ONL	<u>Y:</u>]	
Date Cash/Ch	ack# Amount	₹	Initiale